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            Photo caption: Senator Fuschillo is pictured as he speaks with some of the
local residents who visited with him during the Bellmore Street Festival. 

State Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) recently participated in the
annual Bellmore Street Festival, where he spoke with residents about a host of
different issues and offered information about various state programs and services.  

The Bellmore Street Festival is one of Long Island’s largest street festivals,
bringing well over 100,000 people into the heart of downtown Bellmore each fall.
The festival, which celebrated its 25th anniversary this year, is an annual tradition
for the Bellmore community sponsored by the Chamber of Commerce of the
Bellmores.           
            Residents who weren’t able to speak with Senator Fuschillo at the Bellmore
Street Festival but have an issue they would like to share with him can call his office
at 516-882-0630 or email him by clicking here.
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